PTM Meeting – October 5, 2016
Roll Call 

Cami Hill, Lindy Lay, Crystal Grant, Michele Brunson, Beth Schafer, Karen Darnell, Kristy Enos, Jen Gunterman, Joy Hunter, Debby Styles
Treasurer’s Report 

· The School Store has earned about $50 during the first 2 selling days. All profits for the first four weeks will go towards the fence design. 
· No funds have been spent yet but members need to turn in their reimbursements

Box Tops Report

· We reviewed the items that had been ordered from the Soup Label program and decided as a group how items are to be dispersed. Most items will be used for the end of year carnival. A playground ball will go to each classroom. Crystal will also see what points are left and make sure the points are used before the end of the year, hopefully ordering more pedometers. 

· The Box Top classroom competition will take place around January after the annual fundraiser and holidays.  Crystal has collected a few bags of Box Tops already and will get them counted and sent in as soon as possible. 

Teacher Requests

· Monica Wilson requested funds for a vocabulary book and internet download fees for math and English worksheets.  All approved and funds will be taken from Curriculum Enhancement. 
· Art Perez requested funds for a portable scorekeeper. All approved and funds will be taken from Teacher Requests.
· Tania Jensen requested funds to help support the Rocket Pride program. All approved and funds will be taken from Teacher Requests.
Old Business
· Joy Kaler Plaque and Tree – Cami and Jen G. will research plaque options. Beth will talk to Nancy with the Cottage Garden Nursery to get a tree or a bush as well.   
· Halloween Carnival – Teachers have been sending in their booth ideas but we need to get more teachers and parent volunteers involved. The carnival last year was a success and we need to plan on it being a bigger even this year. The Decorating team is Kristy, Beth, Lindy and Cami and will be after school on the 28th. Michele will sell tickets, Debby may be able to help sell as well. Kristy and Beth volunteered to help with clean up. Crystal, Jen and Cami will float to fill in where needed and clean up.  We will have a Costume Contest this year and Michele has offered to get the prizes. There will be three categories – elementary, middle school and adult. 

· Trunk or Treat is traditionally the same night as the carnival. This is sponsored by the Excel program. PTM is going to try to help them make it a bigger event. Cami will work with Pat Cartwright and will also contact Colleen with the Fire Department to see if we can get more community involvement. 
· The Fall Fundraiser – Cami has been in contact with our rep and materials will be here soon. If we get the orders in on time, delivery of product will be around the first week of December. We would like to set up a table at the Halloween Carnival with product samples to advertise the fundraiser. Also we have good incentives coming such as a Razor Scooter. The Assembly will be Oct 26th at 1:30. Cami, Lindy, Kristy, and Joy will be there to help present. Crystal and Cami will get packets out the classrooms after school on Oct 25th so that they are ready to be handed out on the 26th.
· The Sweets Barn in Lolo contacted Cami about a possible fundraiser opportunity through their business. We may look into this at a later date, maybe Mother’s Day or Easter.

New Business
· Holiday Craft Fair will be December 10th. Michele and Beth will get flyers and vendor paperwork ready and mailed this weekend.  Michele asked Amy Reed if the athletic department would like to run the food booth to raise money for uniforms. If they decline the opportunity, the PTM will provide the food booth. 
Open Floor

· School Store – Set up @ 10:45 and wrap up around 12:30.

· Oct 7 – Karen

· Oct 14 - Kristy 

· Oct 21 – No School 

· Oct 28 – Cami (or Crystal depending on schedule)

· Nov 4 – Cami and Joy

· Fence cups – We have a quote but need to have it adjusted for the height of our fence. Booster Club has offered to split the cost with PTM. The first four weeks of the school store revenue will go towards this expense. 

· Title Meeting on Oct 11th and the PTM will provide refreshments to support this group.  Joy to bring veggies, Jen G. to bring chips and salsa, Lindy and Crystal to bring sweets. We have Sunkist and root beer for drinks.
